
 

 

 

 

                                                                        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

               

                                                                    

                                                                                   

                                                                            

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Have any questions or comments on an 

upcoming event or how to get involved? We 

would love to hear from you! Please contact us at 

volunteerprop@gmail.com 

Thank you! 

Thanks to the support of our wonderful Painted Rock 

families, PROP has had a successful school year.  With your 

financial support, through our various fundraisers and 

events, PROP will be able to fund the new shade structure 

for the school.  Also, without our amazing volunteers, PROP 

would not be able to provide the many programs and events 

we offer our students. 
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The next meeting will 
be held on Thursday, 

May 4th at 8:15 A.M. in 
the Parent Room.  Join 
us at 8:00 A.M. before 

the meeting for 
socializing and coffee!   

We will be voting for 
next year’s PROP 
council so please 

join us to have your 

voice heard. 

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

VOLUNTEER NEEDS 

The Harkins 

Summer Tickets 

Have Arrived! 

Ticket distribution will 

take place: 

Wednesday, May 3rd 

from 7:30 - 8:15 A.M. 

& 2:00-3:30 P.M.  

in the PROP Room 
 

At the Book Fair from 

7:30 - 8:00 A.M. & 

2:15 - 3:45 P.M. on 

May 9th - 11th and at 

the Family Book Fair 

Night on Thursday, 

May 11th from 5:00 - 

7:00 P.M.  

 

 

Monday, May 8th – Friday, May 12th: Volunteers are 

needed to help set up and take down the book fair as well 

as help with crowd control and customer service during 

the book fair times.  Please contact Heather Ramon at 

haramon80@gmail.com to sign up. 

Wednesday, May 24th 3:30 P.M: We need help setting up 

the Activity Room for the Honor Roll Ceremony and 8th 

Grade Promotion. 

Friday, May 19th & Saturday, May 20th:  We are in 

desperate need of volunteers to help with the 8th Grade 

Dinner & Dance.  Tasks include helping with decorating, 

helping in the kitchen at the dinner, & helping at the 

dance.  Please contact Pat at trish.oneil8@gmail.com  to 

sign up. 

 

Spring Book Fair May 9th - 12th 

Calling all campers to 

 Camp Wanna-Reada-Booka Book Fair in the 

PRA library where there’s nothing s’more 

fun than reading! 

 
  Before and after school 7:30 - 8:00 A.M. & 2:15 - 

3:45 P.M. each day, as well as Thursday, May 11th 

from 5:00 - 8:00 P.M. for the Family Art Walk. 

Have a great 

summer! 
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